NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly
scheduled meeting of the Russian Advisory
Board of the City of West Hollywood for
Tuesday, May 20, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. has been
cancelled due to a lack of quorum. The next
meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, Junel7, 2014.

3acegaHue coBeTa pyCCKOA3BIYHON 00LIMHDI,
HaMe4YeHHOe HA
20 mast 2014 roaa,

OTMEHSIETCH B CBSI3HM C OTCYTCTBHEM KBOpyMa.

Caenyroniee 3ace1anme
Cocrourcs Bo BTopHuK 17 nronst 2014 roaa.



